From: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Sent: Monday, 17 September 2018 1:20 PM

To: Christopher Nowland

Cc: David Bates; Michael Harmer; AMOD

Subject: RE: Alpine Resorts Award 2010 (AM2016/30) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Mr Nowland,

Re: AM2016/30 - Alpine Resorts Award

We refer to the above matter and to your email below.

Vice President Hatcher has granted your request for an extension of time. These submissions are now due no later than **5.00pm on Wednesday 19 September 2018.**

Kind regards,

Dani El-Rassi

Associate to Vice President Hatcher

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (02) 9308 1812 Fax: (02) 9380 6990

chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au

Level 10 Tower Terrace 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au

From: Christopher Nowland [mailto:christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 17 September 2018 1:11 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Cc: David Bates; Michael Harmer; AMOD

Subject: Alpine Resorts Award 2010 (AM2016/30) [HWL-HARMERS.FID839861]

Dear Associate,

Alpine Resorts Award 2010 (AM2016/30)

We act for the Australian Ski Areas Association ("Association") in the above matter.

We note the Fair Work Commission ("**Commission**") has invited submissions in respect of [2018] FWCFB 4984, which are to be filed by close of business today.

The Association is in the process of finalising its submissions but, regrettably, will not be in a position to file these as per the Commission's deadline.

In these circumstances, the Association respectfully requests a short extension of the deadline to 5pm, Wednesday 19 September 2018.

We will now await the Commission's reply in due course.

Yours faithfully,

Christopher Nowland Solicitor

D | M | T +61 2 9267 4322 | F +61 2 9264 4295 E christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au | W www.harmers.com.au A Level 27, St Martins Tower, 31 Market Street, Sydney NSW 2000